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September 25th, 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians:
We have planned an exciting excursion to the Lethbridge Corn Maze as a numeracy wrap up activity culminating the end of Term 1A!  All grade 6 students will attend this field trip on Tuesday, Oct. 17th.  As it will be entirely outdoors, we ask that you make sure to dress for the weather!
Trip Details:

· Students will depart Wilson at 8:30am and take the 25-minute bus ride to the Lethbridge Corn Maze.
· Homerooms will rotate through various activities including a hayride, big/small corn maze, feeding the petting zoo animals, giant slide, rat rollers, playground, etc. 
· We will depart the Corn Maze at 11:00am and head back to Wilson in time for the lunch hour and afternoon classes.
· Students are encouraged to bring a drink, snack, extra layers of clothing, etc. in their backpack. We cannot be responsible for lost items on the field trip, so it is recommended you leave your valuables at home.
· There will be no additional cost for this field trip, as it is covered by the Grade 6 Field Trip Fee that is part of your child’s online fees.  Please check SchoolCash online to ensure this is in good standing.
Expectations:

· Good behaviour is expected of all participants and regular school rules and sanctions will be in effect.  Should students make poor choices, parents will be contacted, and the child will be removed from the field trip activities.
If you are interested in volunteering as a parent supervisor for this field trip, we ask that you please email your child’s homeroom teacher directly to confirm attendance/transportation.

If your son/daughter will not be attending school that morning, we ask that you phone ahead and excuse them, as busses will depart immediately following homeroom period.
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Please submit the online Permission Click form that will be emailed by your child’s homeroom teacher by Friday, October 6th. 
Thank you, 

Mrs. Michelle Hood                         Mrs. Jenna Bruised Head
Mr. Tyler DeMartini                          Mr. Morgan Gunderson
Ms. Melanie Wasylenko                Mr. Reg Dueck
